
TOWN OF VIENNA 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Vienna Construction Industry 
 
FROM: Michael Gallagher, Department of Public Works Director 
 
DATE: September 27, 2016 
 
SUBJECT: BMP Certification 

 
 
Effective November 1, 2016,  all BMP facilities construction inspection and certifications 
must use the new Fairfax County 3rd Party Construction Inspection Checklist and 
Certification forms.  These forms will be used for Final Certification of all Stormwater 
Management Facilities within the Town of Vienna. 
 
Below is a link to the forms on the County website. 
 
http://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/dpwes/forms/ 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
John Jay Sergent 
Engineer 
Public Works 
 


